Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
Re: acid tar lagoons 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Can you please confirm how many acid tar lagoons or sites you have identified in your area?
Answer:
Zero

This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
